
 
 
 

Dear Browning Families: 
  
We are humbled by the trust that you place in our school to serve your boys, and we honor 
that trust by ensuring that our academic, co-curricular and character education programs 
work in concert to develop the men the world needs. We write today to share that the Board 
of Trustees has set school-wide tuition at $54,150 for the 2020-21 academic year. Your 
partnership with and investment in Browning enables us to continue to fulfill our strategic 
plan for strengthened investment in faculty, programs, and facilities.  
 
To be sure, your tuition dollars help Browning’s accomplished, committed, and enthusiastic 
faculty serve our mission and develop our students into Browning gentlemen every day. We 
aim to be an institution that offers relationships and rigor, opportunities to serve and to lead, 
and promotes empathy as well as intellect. As Browning is a boys’ school by choice not by 
chance, we remain committed to being at the forefront of research-based best practices for 
educating boys from childhood through early adulthood.  
  
Families in our community have many choices for the education of their sons and we are 
excited that you have chosen Browning. We look forward to welcoming your sons back to 
Browning next year and watching how they will grow in intellect and integrity that will 
change the world for the better.  
  
Sincerely yours, 
   
Valda Witt John M. Botti 
President, Board of Trustees Head of School 
 

 
52 East 62nd Street, New York, NY 10065 


